
The Week AheadThe Week AheadThe Week AheadThe Week Ahead    
Sat / June 22  
4pm - Vigil Mass: Dec. Baltz Family †  by B Huscher 

Church in Latin America Collection 
 

Sun / June 23 - Corpus Christi                                                                                             
9am - Mass: Lois Nunnally †  by Family  
Church in Latin America Collection 
Coffee & Donuts after Mass, in the Parish Hall  
 

Mon / June 24 - Nativity of St. John the Baptist  
Reminder - No weekday Masses while Fr. Amal is away 
5:30pm - KC Rosary, Meeting and Potluck  
  

Tue / June 25     
 

Wed / June 26                                                                                        

6pm - Wild Goose Video Series, in the Parish Hall 
 

Thu / June 27 - St. Cyril of Alexandria                                                                                     
6pm - B--I--N--G--O 
 

Fri / June 28 - Most Sacred Heart of Jesus                                                                                            
 

Sat / June 29 - Ss. Peter and Paul, Apostles                                                                                               
3-3:45pm - Confessions 
4pm - Vigil Mass: Michael Byron †  by Family 

Anointing of the Sick after Mass, in the Church  
 

Sun / June 30 - 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                             
9am - Mass: Dec. Knights of Columbus †   by KCs 

Anointing of the Sick after Mass, in the Church  
Coffee & Donuts after Mass, in the Parish Hall 

 

Tabernacle Roses this week are compliments of:  

     •Gerrie Pellant in honor of the Sacred Heart 
 

Coffee & Donuts next week,  June 30
th

, will be 

     served by Joyce Speir & group # 2. 

 
Birthdays Next Week: 
25-Dan Such 
27-Bill Duncan 
29-Karen Burton, Cathy Raikes 
We wish you many blessings on your birthday! 

    
Next PC Meeting, July 29th,  

at 6pm in the Church Hall Classroom 
     The Pastoral Council Meetings are open to 
parishioners to attend and listen in on.  If you 
wish to bring up a topic for discussion, let Becky 
in the Office, or Rollie, know two weeks in 
advance so you can be put on the agenda.      

Prayer to the Body & Blood of ChristPrayer to the Body & Blood of ChristPrayer to the Body & Blood of ChristPrayer to the Body & Blood of Christ    
      Lord, Jesus, You have given us Your Body and 
Blood to enable us to live holy lives.  Help us to 
spend our entire day as a co-worker with You, 
carrying out the tasks that You have entrusted to 
us.  Help us come to the realization that life is 
most real when it is lived with You as the Guest of 
our soul.  We ask this in Your Name.   †  Amen  †       

 
 Baby Bottle Boomerang FundraiserBaby Bottle Boomerang FundraiserBaby Bottle Boomerang FundraiserBaby Bottle Boomerang Fundraiser  
      Last weekend marked the end of the Pregnancy 

Center’s Fundraiser.  If you have unused baby 

bottles at home, please return them as those not 

returned are an expense to the Center.   Baby bottles, 

full or empty, can be returned anytime, either to the 

Church Office or directly to the Pregnancy Center. 

     We meant to pass the basket for a second 
collection at both Masses last weekend, for those who 
chose not to use a baby bottle, but the 2nd collection 
on Sunday was missed.  If anyone still wants to donate 
toward the Pregnancy Center’s Fundraiser, there are 
pink envelopes to use on the table in the vestibule.  
Please put your donation in one of those and slip it 
under the Church Office door, that way we will know 
what the donation is for.  Remember to make checks 
payable to:  New Beginnings Pregnancy Help Center.  
May God bless you in your support for LIFE! 

 

Ushers are urgently needed! 
     Ministers of Hospitality are urgently needed 
for the weekend Masses, especially on Sundays.  
It is very important to have a greeter welcoming 

parishioners and visitors as they enter the 
church, someone to help answer needs as they 
arrive during Mass, and persons to help with the 
collection.  The job is simple; the rewards are 
great!  Please call     Pat Such, Usher Coord., if 
interested, 870-847-7224.   

 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK...    

 

Every Consecrated Host is made 
 to burn Itself up with love in a 

human heart.   ~  St. John Vianney 
 

  Wishing you a blessed week!    



Golfers Needed 
     New Beginnings Pregnancy Help Center has been 
chosen as the recipients of this year’s Tommy Bolt 
Memorial Golf Tournament on June 29th in CV.  They are 
asking for prayers for a successful event, but GOLFERS 
ARE NEEDED.  You may contact Steve Thompson for 
more information, 870-847-0140.   
     Raffle tickets will also be sold, $100 each, for the 
chance to win a Ford Truck, a shotgun, or a Yeti cooler.  
Tickets are available at  New Beginnings PHC or from 
Edward Jones Financial (beside the First Community 
Bank at the CV Light); winners need not be present. 
 
 

Pen Pal Wanted 
An inmate in the Arkansas Department of 
Corrections writes: 

 

“Dear St. Michael’s Catholic Church, 
     Can you please send me some of your Catholic 
Home Studies…I am Catholic, and I need to keep 
strong in the Faith.  Can you please help me 
through these hard times that I face?  Please keep 
me in your prayers.  Thanks be to God.  May 
Christ be with you and with your Spirit.  Amen.”   

 

     If you would like to be his pen pal,   
please contact Matt Winston (870-257-2857).  
Your identity is kept anonymous by using 
an alias.    

 

2019 Altar Flower and Rose Charts 
     The 2019 Altar Flower & Tabernacle Rose 
Charts are up on the bulletin board by the 
Sacristy.  Altar Arrangements are $45 each;  
Tabernacle Roses are $15/pair.  There is no 
need to pre-pay, you may slip a check under the 
Office door on that date.  Thank you for your 
continued support toward our altar decorations! 
 

 Knights of Columbus Yard SaleKnights of Columbus Yard SaleKnights of Columbus Yard SaleKnights of Columbus Yard Sale    
     The KCs will be having a Yard Sale Saturday, 
Sept. 21st (rain date Sept. 28).  Please look through 
your basements and garages for items you no 
longer need that you’d be willing to donate to them.  
Donations may be dropped off at church 
Wednesdays and Fridays from 10am-Noon.  For 
other arrangements, please call Dean Beardslee, 
870-856-3229. 

CALLING ALL LADIES! 
       This weekend is the last chance to get your 
tickets for the next Magnificat Luncheon to be 
held here, at St. Michael’s Parish Hall, on June 
29th, from 11:30am to 2pm (registration at 11). 
Tickets are $12 and include a catered lunch, a 
time of praise and worship, and the featured 
speaker, Lynn Melendez of Branson, Missouri.  
No tickets will be sold at the door.  For more 
info or questions, call Sharon, 870-847-3095. 
 

Teen Pro-Life Camp 
     Arkansas only Pro-Life Camp Joshua 2019 
planned for July 26-28! If you know a teen who 
has an interest in making a difference for Life, 
Camp Joshua is the place where they will spend a 
weekend learning about the issues of abortion, 
euthanasia and embryonic stem cell research 
while enjoying Cross Heirs Lodge, eating great 
food, playing pool and meeting new friends from 
around the state who share their love for Life! Cost 
per student is $100. To register, or for more 
information, visit: CampJoshuaAR.com.  Limited 
scholarships are available. Sponsored by Arkansas 
Right to Life, 501-663-4237 or artl4237@att.net. 

 

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
Attention Married Couples 

     Husbands and wives spend immense amounts 
of time on their job, careers, children, and leisure.  
How much time do you spend just for the two of 
you as a couple?  You deserve to learn how to 
make the most of your time and relationship.  Make 
a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend.  The 
next weekend will be held September 6-8, 2019, at 
Subiaco’s Coury House.  Space is limited.  Apply 
online at: www.arkansaswwme.org/apply, or send 
an email to:  sneezygal@yahoo.com. 

    

Open Adoration Hours 
 

Wednesday: 12-2pm; 5:30-7pm (when NO Mass)  
Thursday: 7-8pm; 8-9pm 

Friday: 4-5pm; 6-7pm  

If interested in any of the above, please call  
Rose, 870-994-2744, or Anne, 870-847-1985. 

 

Substitutes Needed 
      Substitutes are needed as much as those who 
commit to the same hour each week.  If you are 
unable to commit but are available to fill-in,  
please give Rose or Anne a call.  THANK YOU! 

 


